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Hello from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District: 
 
We look forward to talking with you about the start of the Luckey Site cleanup at the 
availability/poster session on March 28, 2017, in the American Legion Post 240, 335 
Park Drive, Luckey, Ohio 43443, between 6:30 and 8:30 p.m. This meeting will be an 
open house. You can be there any time within those two hours and talk one on one with 
members of the team.   
 
The posters that we will have on display are available on the Buffalo District website: 
http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/Missions/HTRW/FUSRAP/Luckey-Site/ in the Public 
Presentations/Posters/Transcripts Section.  A working model of the soil sorting system 
our contractor will be using during the cleanup will be on display.   
 
 


